

COUNTRYSIDE VILLAS NEWSLETTER, MARCH 2004

BOARD MEETING

Monday, March 15th at 7:00 PM in the Countryside Community Center meeting hall. All Homeowers are welcome to attend. If you wish to speak to the Board regarding any matter or concern, please make your request to the President (Gene Fanning) proir to the meeting.

THE PREZ SEZ



JOANNA & MATILDA



Are you paying attention to this sign???? Apparently several people are not. This sign is there for safety purposes so let us all improve our driving techniques and observe the sign. Thanks -- "the life you save may be your own"!

Community

Thanks to all the people in our community who volunteer their time and service. This month our recognition goes to Bill Hutchinson. He painted the curbs in the parking areas for us. Thanks Bill. During his morning walks, Bill also picks up debris to help maintain the appearance of our community. Way to go !!!

Carole Bayer is the Newsletter Editor, so if you want to contribute an article please give her a call at 744-0932.



GARAGE SALE

If you are planning to participate in the garage sale, please return the yellow slip to President Gene or let him know ASAP. We need a certain number of families in order to conduct the sale and it is nice to advertize

high numbers of families in order to entice more buyers.

In case you do not sell all those "treasures", you can call TEEN-CHALLENGE after 1:00PM and they will pick up your leftovers. Remember Friday night is homeonwer's preview night -- so open your garage doors and bring lots of \$\$\$\$\$.

Everyone will be receiving guidelines for the sale the weekend before, kind of the do's and dont's for the homeowners and buyers.

GOOD LUCK

HAVE A GREAT SALE
EMPTY OUT THOSE CLOSETS
EMPTY OUT THE GARAGE



Welcome



Our welcome committee headed by Tom and Sherry Pratt would like to introduce our newest neighbors. Welcome David and Martha Jones at 4949 W. Doria. David is from Pennsylvania and Martha is a native of Tucson. They are happily expecting their first baby in a few months. Welcome to Monica Alponte. She is residing at 4907 W. Doria and she has relocated from southern California. Welcome to the Villas -- it is a great place to live!!!!

BOARD MEMBERS

PRES: Gene Fanning 579-1671; V-P Betty Shapiro 299-6612; SEC: Thomas Pratt 744-7011; TRES: Kelle Maslyn 579-1980; DIRECTOR: Ralph (Bud) Coons 744-2461

MANAGER: Ruth Brown 682-0056 (rbsquare@att.net)

COMMITTEES

DCC&R: Gene Fanning 579-1671; LANDSCAPE: Joann Fanning 579-1671; SOCIAL: Betty Shapiro 299-6612 and Sherry Pratt 744-7011; WELCOME: Sherry Pratt 744-7011 NEWSLETTER: Carole Bayer 744-0932